






BENNET ELEMENTARY  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy week we have had 

with all of the fun Dr. Seuss 

activities, trivia, guest 

readers from the 5th 

grade student council 

and dress up days. All 

students enjoyed a fun 

snack provided by the Bennet Boosters. 

 

 Reminder there will be no school 

tomorrow, Friday March 1st.  

The end of the 3rd Quarter will be 

Thursday, March 7th.  Report cards will 

go home on Thursday, March 14th. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and 

have a wonderful weekend. Linde Walter  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Character Counts 

Our Character Counts Pillar of the 

Month for March is  

“Citizenship.” 
To show citizenship means to: 

 

 Do your share to make your 

school and community better  

 Cooperate  

 Get involved in your community  

 Stay informed and vote  

 Be a good neighbor  

 Obey laws and rules  

 Respect authority   

 Protect the environment  

 Volunteer  

 

 

Booster Corner 

Family Reading Night 
 

The Family Reading Night and Book Fair 

will be tonight, 

Thursday, February 

29th  from 5:00-7:00 

PM at Bennet 

Elementary.  

Scholastic Books and 

Usborne books will be available for 

purchase. We hope to see you there! 
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Bennet Boosters are 

putting together a 

2023-24 yearbook. 

Order forms went home 

last week. If you need 

another copy we have 

extras in the office. Yearbook orders will 

be accepted through March 15th. 

 

Bennet Boosters will be selling flowers 

again this spring. Be looking for the 

brochure coming home in March. 

 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 12th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. A parent meeting 

will be Wednesday, April 10th at 6:00 

PM. Please contact the school office to 

register your child for KDG for the fall of 

2024. Letters will be coming in mid 

March. 

 

March  

-1st  No School 

-8th No School 

-11th No School (Professional 

Development) 

-28th Dismiss at 1:00 PM 

-29th Easter Break-no school 

 

 

These students earned a snack and bingo 

with Ms. Walter. They were recognized 

this week for following The Panther Way 

by being respectful, responsible, and 

safe. 

Not pictured: Nowy Ringland,           

Sutton Portenier and Brielle Pallard 

 

Bennet Elementary  
Caring Project  

The 5th grade Student Council donated 
$415.35 and supplies to the Brave 
Rescue Project. Congratulations Bennet 
Elementary.  
Students earned an extra recess, fun 
snack and movie day next week.  

 



 

Palmyra High School Blood Drive 
Held on the bloodmobile 

 

Wednesday, March 27 
1:00PM – 6:00PM 

 

Appointments Recommended 
Visit ncbb.org/searchdrives 

Use sponsor code PHS 
You can also scan the QR code to access the schedule 

Or call us at 402.486.9414 
For questions contact Mrs. Beach 

 

Are you 16 years old? 
Please have your parent permission  
form complete & with you at donation 

(Must be completed each time you donate while you are 16) 

 

Please remember to eat, drink, and bring your ID with your name and photo.  
Appointments are preferred however walk-ins will be welcomed if space permits. Visit ncbb.org for complete COVID-19 safety protocols. 

 

 



FUNDRAISER

FROM 10 AM - 2 PM

SATURDAY, MARCH 2
AKRS EQUIPMENT PARKING LOT

(8 - 1 LB BAGS PER CASE)

LIMITED
QUANTITY!

257 N 30th Rd (Hwy 50), Syracuse NE

WHILE SUPPLIES LAST!

PALMYRA

TRAP TEAM





 

Purchase by May 1st.  

please.   
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